
 
 
  

 

 

Dear Valued Patient, 
 
As a valued ​Advanced​ Rx patient, I am reaching out to you regarding the current 
COVID-19 situation. We know this is an unsettling time for everyone.  You can be 
confident that we are taking every measure necessary to continue to remain open to 
serve our patients.  
  
For our patients, we have worked with our vendors and partners to ensure we have 
adequate supplies to compound your medications. Please rest assured that Advanced 
Rx has done everything possible to anticipate any possible supply chain issues and to 
prevent any service interruptions in your medication and care.  
  
For our staff, we have instituted policies and training to ensure employee safety.  All 
employees have undergone training on how to minimize the risk of virus transmission. 
We have taken measures to reduce exposure, such as limiting employee face-to-face 
interactions, implementing more frequent and enhanced cleaning procedures, and 
heightening restrictions for visitors on our premises. We are also actively practicing and 
enforcing social distancing amongst our employees, to keep them as safe as possible.  
  
We believe that these changes will allow us to remain open and prevent any interruption 
in your care. We are honored that you have chosen us to be your compounding 
pharmacy and we will continue to put the health, safety, and care of our patients and 
team as our first priority. 
 
If you have additional questions, please do not hesitate to give us a call at 
484-681-5756. 
  
I hope that you and your families remain safe and healthy.  
  
Best Regards, 
  
Jason Jerusik, PharmD 
Owner / Pharmacist 
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